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Thanks to all those who made 
it to back to school night. If 

you missed it you can see all 
the information covered that 
night on our class website, --

address below. 

 website: www.MrOlsonsClass.com/3rdgrade   E-Mail: solson@vusd.org 

September ~ In The Classroom 
This month we will be working on 
strengthening our reading abilities by doing 

lots and lots of practice.  We will also be writing 
stories with more details by describing “The 
Best Part Of Me”.  In math we will practicing our 
addition and subtraction facts and starting multiplication.  
We will also be starting our study of energy and matter. 

In language arts we are working on our SMART goals.  
Each week we pick one of the 3rd grade standards and 
make it our focus of learning.  Each Friday we will have a 
quiz on what we have learned.  Check our calendar page 
for our weekly topic we will be studying.   

 This month’s 

events: 
-- 13th Minimum 

day for students (Staff Devel-

opment) 

—20th –Gold Rush Assembly 

(Fundraiser Kickoff) 

—24th –Pastries for Parents 

7:30-8:30am 

-- 27th Awards assembly 1:15 

Up and coming events 
-- Oct. 8th picture day 

-- Oct. 18th - 1/2 day –teacher 

in-service 

-- Oct. 27th - 29th –District 

Math Assessment 

Reminder:  If your child 

is absent please call  the school  or 

send a note to let us know why  

they were absent   - -Thanks ! 

THE WEDDING 
A little boy was in a relative's wedding. As he was coming down the 

aisle, he would take two steps, stop and turn to the crowd alternating 

between the bride's side and the groom's side). While facing the crowd, 

he would put his  

hands up like claws and roar. So it went: Step, step, ROAR, step, step, 

ROAR, all the way down the aisle. As you can imagine, the crowd was 

near tears from laughing so hard by the time he reached the pulpit. The 

little boy, however, was getting more and more distressed from all the 

laughing, and was also near tears by the time he reached the pulpit. 

When asked what he was doing, the child sniffed and said, "I was being 

the Ring Bear!" 

Mr. Olson’s Class 

Please collect Box Tops for Education coupons found on General Mills foods.  

Our class can win a pizza party at the end of the year if we have collected the 

most. Saving these will help the PTA raise money for special events at our 

school.  Bring them in anytime. 


